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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3603rd meeting of the Security Council, held on 7 December 1995, in
connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled "The situation
in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina", the President of the Security
Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council expresses deep concern over the looting and
burning of houses by the HVO forces in the area of Mrkonjic Grad and
Sipovo, which have continued for some time, and it also notes with concern
that similar acts have been committed by Bosnian Serb forces in other areas
of Bosnia and Herzegovina. The Council is also deeply concerned by reports
that the HVO is moving mine laying equipment into the Mrkonjic Grad and
Sipovo areas.

"The Security Council considers that such actions are dangerous and
detrimental to the spirit of confidence essential for the implementation of
the Peace Agreement on Bosnia and Herzegovina (S/1995/999, annex).

"The Security Council demands that all such actions be stopped
immediately and stresses the need for all parties to exercise maximum
restraint and to demonstrate the cooperation essential for the successful
implementation of the Peace Agreement."
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